FROM: Richard F.Green [green.693@osu.edu]
SENT: Thu 2/12/2009 2:30 PM
Re: Concurrence request reminder for NELC 375

This strikes me as an admirable course, and one whose introduction  CMRS is very happy to support. I will be a valuable addition to the courses our students can count towards their major.
Best, Richard Green
Director, Center for Medieval and Renaissance Studies
